

Route 1, Box 39  
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

March 21, 1972

Dr. E.L. Davis  
1236 Concord Street  
San Diego, Calif. 92106

Dear Davy:

It is good to receive your letter and hear of your activities. Sounds as if you have found a very productive site. This also must mean that you are now feeling well. We are both so glad that you are back in the field and feeling fine.

About your request to come to Idaho, I am afraid that I must say no. I am scheduled all June for a field school out in the boon docks and most of July and all of August is taken up with some research work at the University. This coming season is probably more than I will be able to take care of. So I am turning down all commitments until next year. Evelyn's health is also very bad which does not leave any time other than the work at the University.

I would love to see your material but, for now, must say no. Perhaps things will be better this winter and we can get to California and I can look at it there. Am meeting with Bordes at Pullman in April but have had to turn down visits to Alaska, Toledo and Toronto. Can't say for sure if I can go to Miami in May. If so, will see you there.

Maybe next year.

Our very best to you.

Don and Evelyn